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PUBLIC NOTICE

Use of vehicles with private number plates to ferry polling
materials

The Electoral Commission (Commission) is informing all electoral
stakeholders that the machine for printing Fresh Presidential Election
(FPE) customized number plates at Plant and Vehicle Hire and
Engineering Services (PVHES) has broken down. Because of this
breakdown, PVHES has been unable to print and affix Fresh FPE red
number plates for the hired vehicles. In the interest of time, the
Commission has been forced to use the vehicles with the private
and Malawi Government (MG) number plates.

To resolve the situation, PVHES has subcontracted a private
company to do the printing and all vehicles should be fitted with the
customized number plates soon.

The Commission has advised District Commissioners to relay all
information about the vehicles carrying the polling materials to all
stakeholders at the council level so as to enhance transparency of
the distribution process.

Stakeholders are urged to understand the situation and not obstruct
the process. The Commission will be giving updates regarding the
process.

Signed this 215! day of June 2020 at Blantyre
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Justice Dr. Chifundo Kachale
Chairman



